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Minutes of the Site Based Decision Making Council Meeting
January 12, 2015
The Bremen Elementary SBDM Council met on Monday, January 12th, at 2:45 p.m. at the school with the following members present:
(1)  Angela Stringer			(2)  Lindsay Ginsburg		(3)  Robby Davis
(4)  Ricki Allen		  	(5)  				(6)
Absent from the meeting was council member Jalane Sommers.

1. APPROVE AGENDA
The preliminary agenda was approved.

2. APPROVE MINUTES
The minutes of the December meeting were reviewed and approved by consensus.  
 
3.	PERSONNEL CHANGES
Janet Casebier has taken over Tifani Morgan’s 3rd grade class for the remainder of the year.  Ashley Talbott has been moved to Central City Elementary.  Our receptionist, Jenny Garrett, will be leaving January 23rd to take another job.

4. SBDM TEACHER ELECTION
Mr. Davis informed the council that he was now seeking nominations for a replacement of council member Tifani Morgan.  Nominations will end next Monday, January 19th, and the election will take place next Wednesday, January 21st.

5. APPROVE NEEDS ASSESSMENT FOR 2014-15
After discussion, the council approved by consensus the 2014-15 Needs Assessment.

6. DISTRICT BUDGET UPDATE
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr. Davis share a few updates from his latest principal meeting.  There will be no changes made to sick days.  Retirement will not change either.  The monthly amount will be based on the average pay of the top 3 – 5 years.  As of today, February 17th will be a make-up day and school will be in session.  February 17th and March 20th are also make up days if anymore school is missed.

7. PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE
Mr. Davis shared the following information with the council:
Kindergarten parent training meeting, Ready for Kindergarten, will be January 15th.
Kids on the Block Child Abuse Prevention Program will present Wednesday, January 14th for the entire school.
There will be a mobile science unit here at the school next week for 3rd and 4th grade.
The next SBDM Council meeting will be February 9th.

9.    COMMITTEE REPORTS
School budget reports were given to each council member and approved unanimously.  The December minutes of the Family Resource Center Advisory Council meeting were shared.

	10.  PUBLIC PARTICIPATION
		     There was no public participation.

11.  ADJOURNMENT
	     There was a motion to adjourn.
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